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Hi Fellow Rockhounds, 

Hope you are having an enjoyable holiday 

season! Our last meeting was our 

Christmas Market. I was so impressed with 

your tables filled with quality creations out 

of the beautiful minerals and gems of our 

Fantastic Hobby. (Some of you have made 

it more than a hobby!) For next year I 

found out that we can use the Senior 

Center on a Saturday for a small fee so we 

can stay open longer during the day! Also, 

to be on the circuit of other boutiques and 

Christmas shows. 

Our year (which has gone by super-fast) is 

at an end and what a year we have had! 

We ended it with a wonderful Christmas 

Party at Spanglish Mexican Restaurant. 

The Secret Santa exchange is always a 

blast! Hope you got something you will 

enjoy. 

Have a blessed Christmas!  

Debbie 
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LOOKING BACK AT OUR YEAR:

Field trips to:

Valley and Salina, Utah, Kemmerer, Wyoming and Farmington, 

Finding: Plume Agate, Amethyst, Obsidian, Fish Fossils, 

Aventurine, many types of Agate and Petrified wood, Petrified 

Stone, Cypress, Alluvial, Mustard and Palm Petrified wood, 

Programs on:

Road Preparedness and First Aid, Making Spheres and 

Stabilizing, Rich Dunnaway’s house and yard of rocks, Members 

showing their favorite finds and rocks from other states, Geodes, 

Elections of Officers, Christmas Market and Christmas dinner 

Reminder that our Trust Lands Rockhounding 
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January 28th meeting will be our  

Annual Year Kick Off Potluck! 

Bring a dish to Share. 

The club will supply the drinks, plates and utensils. 

 

 

 

 

SEE YOU NEXT YEAR! 

 

When? January 28, 2025 

Where? Golden Hours Senior Center 650 25th St, Ogden UT 84401. 

What time? 6:00pm we will have our meet and greet, silent auction 

and (Bring some cash) & at 6:30pm our potluck & meeting will start. 
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Need to Contact Us? 

 

Club Officers 
President: Debbie Larsen (385) 319-2808 

Vice President: Mary Dean (801) 879-3083 

Secretary: Alan Dean (214) 215-9160 

Treasurer: Tom Larsen (801) 390-8270 

 

Activity Committees & Chairpersons 
Field Trip Leader: Darrell and Darlene Mc Roberts (801) 317-7001 

Program Chair: Georgina Du Four (801)712-9639 

Door Prizes: Mary Dean 801-879-3083 

Hospitality: Mary Dean 801-879-3083 

 Communications: Steve Smith (801) 781-0233 

Membership: Tom Larsen (801) 390-8270 

Publicity: TBD Please let us know if you can help! 

Buzzer Editor: Laurie Fuller (360) 710-3480 

Assistant Buzzer Editor: Debbie Larsen (385) 319-2808 

Calling Coordinator: Ken Bloom (801)-920-4014 

Club Photographer: Darrell McRoberts (801)317-7001 

Club Historian: TBD Please let us know if you can help! 

Facebook Administrator: Craig Scott (801) 628-7086 

Instagram Administrator: Tom Larsen (801) 390-8270 

Beehive Web Page Administrator: Darlene McRoberts (801) 317-7000 

 

  
For questions or comments about the Beehive Buzzer text or call Laurie Fuller (360) 710-3480. 

Join Us Online! 
FaceBook: @OfficialBeehiveRockandGemClub / Instagram BeehiveRockClubOgden 

Website: www.beehiverockandgemclub.com 
 

 

http://www.beehiverockandgemclub.com/

